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For Immediate Release

Beginning July 22nd SnoX racer Neil Dees will make his debut in dirt track  
racing. He will be piloting the #10 Junior Sprint car at the Tomahawk Speedway 
for Towne/Nevoraski Racing. Neil has plans to finish out the remainder of the 
season in the #10 car. He is looking forward to expanding his racing program and 
try his hand at racing cars, as he moves forward in his career. He cannot thank 
Towne/Nevoraski Racing enough for giving him such a great opportunity, as they 
are huge supporters of the junior dirt racing program in Wisconsin and Northern 
Michigan, fielding several cars. 

Also, that night these young drivers are going to be raising money for the 
Make a Wish Foundation of Wisconsin. If you would like to make a monetary 
donation to this great cause, please call Nathan at 715-292-3676 for more info.




